
From: Friends of Camp Noark
To: Water Draft Permit Comments
Subject: Do not renew the NPDES General Permit
Date: Wednesday, April 13, 2016 9:39:20 AM

Please do not renew this permit!!  

It is bad for our state's pocketbook, bad for our public image and will in the long term be very
bad for our karst topography and groundwater and streams.  

I DO NOT want this permit used again to facilitate another similar CFAO operation in Arkansas.

Please do not renew it!!

Kim Smith
Harrison, AR
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